
Joint Courtesy Call with Minister of
Foreign Affairs & Permanent Secretary in
the Ministry of Foreign Affairs 

August 13, 2025

On August 13, 2025,
Ambassador MIYASAKA
paid a courtesy call to the
Right Hon. Dr. Denzil
Llewellyn Douglas, Minister
of Foreign Affairs in Saint Kitts
and Nevis, and Ms. Kaye Bass,
Permanent Secretary in the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs in
Saint Kitts and Nevis.

During the courtesy call,
they highlighted the
enduring friendship
between their nations and
reaffirmed their shared
commitment to enhancing
cooperation and fostering
cultural exchange.
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